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Worthington Public Library brings
Discovery Place to you!

On January 3, 1994 the Worthington
Public Library will begin the New Year
with a new catalog and circulation
system, called

will be able to review the combined

collections of all these libraries, and

place reserves on any circulating item
(except videos) on

Discovery D P the Discovery
Place. This I S C OV E RY LAC E Place system.
system will tie o3 it e B e e e T —
us 1n with 24 "

features include
the ability to renew most items for the
same loan period, the option of
returning borrowed materials to any of
the 25 libraries, and the ease of placing
reserves yourself on a terminal 1n the
Library, or from your home or office if
you have a computer with a modem.
Y ou choose the pick-up location!

other libraries in Franklin County, and
give you access to over 2 million items.
All 20 branches and the Main Library
of the Columbus Metropolitan Library
Oje included, as well as Southwest
Libraries (Grove City and Westland)
and Franklin University Library.
Worthington Public Library patrons
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A separate brochure has been

enclosed with full information on our
transition to Discovery Place. Let us

know 1f you have any questions!
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More parking
available!

After several months of negotia-
tions, the Library has purchased
the bank building at 820 High
Street, on the corner of Stafford
Avenue. This 1s a 7,400 square
foot building which 1s similar in
architectural style to the Library.
We have immediately gained 21
parking spaces! Following
completion of the Northwest
Library in 1995, the space will be
renovated and joined to the current
Hartford Street building. This will
allow expansion of the collection
and seating at Hartford Street, as
administrative and technical

functions will be relocated
to the new building. @




New Northwest
Library!

I the past several years, the North-
west area of Franklin County has
grown rapidly. In order to serve the
needs of the tamilies living 1n this area,
a 23,000 square foot library will be
constructed at 2270 and 2280 Hard
Road. Ground will be broken in 1994,

joint project of the Worthington Public
Library and the Columbus Metropoli-
tan Library, since the area 1s served by
both library districts. The architectural
firm of Design Group, Inc. has been
selected to design the building. Princi-
pal Jack Hedge has begun design work
with library staff and trustees.

Writers’ Forum

T hink you could be an author some-
day? Find out if you've got the “write
stuff” at the First Annual Writers
Conference sponsored by the Central
Ohio Friends of the Library on Satur-
day, February 5th, 1994 from 10 a.m. -
3 p.m. at The Ohio State University
Law School Auditorium, corner ot
High Street and 12th Avenue. These
sessions will be co-sponsored by
Nickleby’s Bookstore. Protessional
writers, authors of fiction and non-
fiction books, will be present to share
their expertise. A modest fee will be

charged. Call 645-2620 for more
information.
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Board of Trustees

T he Library Board of Trustees
recently lost two excellent members
due to job transfers, Thomas Moser
and Drew Parobek. We wish them
well in their new homes! Replacing
them are Gregg A. Christenson, Senior
Vice President and Comptroller for
Huntington Mortgage Company, and
Donald B. Leach, Jr., an attorney with
Buckingham, Doolittle & Burroughs.

At the end of the year, William
McNutt’s term will expire, and he will
complete ten years of service on the
Board. Thanks, Bill! His replacement
will be Dennis R. Lewis, Columbus
Special Services Area Manager for
Ameritech. Carolyn Owens will
continue to serve on the Board through

994.

The 1993 Board of Trustees officers
are Cheryl E. Foster, President,

W. Charles Curley, Vice-President

and Amos J. Loveday, Secretary. The
Board of Trustees meetings are held on
the third Monday of each month at
7:30 p.m. 1n the lower level Conterence
Room and are open to the public.
Upcoming dates: December 20,
January 17, February 21.

You asked for it!

So many of Qur patronssequested that
a due date be.giver b
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FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

Friends of the
Worthington Public

Library Seek Members
Both New and Oid

Would you like to join hundreds of
your neighbors 1n supporting special
activities at the Worthington Public
Library? The Friends group otfers
everyone a way to express appreciation
and support for the services provided
by the Library.

Member dues and active support
of 1ts 200+ members enable this
volunteer, non-profit organization
to sponsor:

* special children’s activities,
including the Summer Reading
Program

* Music in the Amphitheater

* the annual Used Book Sale.

The Friends also operate “The Book
Place™ on the Library’s lower level and
a Gift Cart which 1s open periodically
in the Library lobby. Library souve-
nirs, such as book bags, beverage
mugs, T-shirts and note paper, are sold
from the cart. All proceeds are added
o0 the Friends’ treasury for support of
library activities.

The Friends are governed by an
elected Board of Directors. Recently
elected 1994 officers are: Bostwick
Wyman, President; Carol Brieck, First
Vice-President, Projects; Pamela
Lombardi, Second Vice-President,
Membership; Lynn Bill, Secretary:
and Charles Spademan, Treasurer.
> See Membership Form, page 4.

Staff Retirements

After 22 years of service to the
Worthington Public Library, Nancy
Easterday will retire in December.
Nancy’s warm, caring personality has
oguided the Library through many
changes and transitions. She managed
the Circulation and Technical Services
departments, oversaw the volunteer
and homebound programs and served
as the staff hhaison to the Friends of the
Library. We will certainly miss
Nancy’s dedication and loyalty to

the Library. Best wishes, Nancy!

Gretchen Dagetfoerde will also
retire 1n December, after 10 1/2 years
of service. Gretchen has handled the
thousands of documents which the
Library receives as a federally desig-
nated depository of government
information. Thanks, Gretchen!
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The Library will be closed December

24, December 25 and December 26 for

Christmas, and December 31, January
| and January 2, 1994 for New Year’s
and conversion to Discovery Place.
The Library will be using the new

computer system when 1t opens on
Monday, January 3.




I'his is the first issue of “Off the Shelf,” the newsletter of the Worthington
Public Library. It is being sent to all households in the Worthington Library
District and to Friends of the Library. If you would like to receive future 1ssues
of this quarterly newsletter, please fill in the form below and return it to:

Name

Worthington Public Library
805 Hartford Street
Worthington, Ohio 43085

YES! Please add my name to the mailing list for “Off the Shelf.”

Address

City/ZIP
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New Telephone Numbers

The Worthington Public Library will
have a new, improved Centrex telephone
system starting December 1, 1993. New
numbers will allow patrons to call all
public service departments directly, and
will permit departments inside the Library
to transfer calls. A special line will also be
available for use by hearing-impaired
patrons who have access to a TDD (Tele-
communications Device for the Deat).

Telephone
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